
Agreed Report of Board of Management Meeting
27 June 2024

● Following interviews, the Board of Management approved the
appointment of seven SNAs and four teachers.

● The Board sanctioned Shane MacNamara’s request for a one-year
secondment to the National Council for Special Education (NCSE).

-Shane has postponed this secondment several times for the general
good of Foxfield School.

- It was agreed that Shane should now avail of this opportunity to
contribute to the field of Special Education in Ireland and to bring further
knowledge back to Foxfield.

- The Board acknowledged Shane’s dedication to the school to date and
that that his absence will be a loss to the school community.

● The Parents Coffee morning on 14 June was acknowledged as a success
and more parent gatherings will be planned in the coming school year.

● Chairperson Paula O’Brien thanked board members for their
commitment to the school over the past year.


